
Notice of Jasper County Short term  

rental requirements. 

 

All Short-Term rental properties are required to obtain a short-term 

rental license from Jasper County Planning and Zoning office. 

Applications will be accepted through July 12, 2024. Only short-term 

rental properties that was operating prior to the July 10, 2023 

moratorium and was compliant with state regulations will be eligible 

for a short-term rental license. 

 


